[bookmark: _MailOriginal]-----Original Message-----
From: naesbmail@naesb.org <naesbmail@naesb.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 1:26 PM
To: Veronica Thomason <vthomason@naesb.org>
Subject: NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant, Marketers/Brokers Segment Board of Directors Nominations - Due July 5, 2023

Dear Members of the Wholesale Electric Quadrant (WEQ) and WEQ Board Members,

Timothy Gerrish, Florida Power & Light Company, is resigning as a member of the Board of Directors in the WEQ, Marketers/Brokers segment effective immediately.  We want to thank him for his service on the NAESB WEQ Board of Directors.

NAESB is pleased to announce that Mr. Jason Peters, Sr. Director of Origination, Florida Power & Light Company, has graciously volunteered to be considered as a nominee for the WEQ, Marketers/Brokers segment Board of Directors vacant seat with a term that expires December 31, 2024.

A nominations period begins today, June 21, 2023 and ends on July 5, 2023 for additional candidates to submit their name for the above referenced WEQ Board seat.  Should you or anyone from your organization be interested in serving on the WEQ Board in this seat, please contact Veronica Thomason at the NAESB Office (vthomason@naesb.org or 713-356-0060) and submit a brief biography.  Should additional nominations be received, an election will be held July 6 – July 20, 2023.  To be eligible to be considered for this seat, candidates should be members of the WEQ, Marketers/Brokers segment.  If you are interested in membership in this segment, please contact Veronica Thomason as noted above.  Should no other nominations be received, Mr. Peters will be seated on July 6, 2023.

Best regards,
Veronica Thomason
North American Energy Standards Board
1415 Louisiana, Suite 3460, Houston, Texas 77002
Office: 713-356-0060 Ext. 2
Cell: 281-830-7407
vthomason@naesb.org
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